Bulletin Bytes:
“There is an ever-growing number of LCMS college students and young adults joining the Peace Corps and AmeriCorps. They say ‘We would do it with the church, but there is nothing for us to do.’” This quote comes from the executive director’s office of LCMS Office of National Mission. The Lutheran Mercy Youth Corp was formed to assist young adults in mercy projects and service to a chosen community. The Lutheran Women’s Missionary League has committed to providing $25,000 towards the program. This LWML Mission Grant will help meet the living costs of the young adults while in service.

The Lord has blessed the United States with a generation of young adults willing and ready to commit to a designated volunteer service time. There are many urban and underserved areas where such service can be a valuable tool in sharing the Gospel through mercy projects. The Lutheran Mercy Youth Corp was formed to assist these willing workers in service as volunteers where called and needed. At the 2015 Lutheran Women’s Missionary League Convention, the delegates voted to support this initiative with $25,000 of our mite offerings. Who will be the beneficiary of your mite donations? No doubt it will be the recipient of the service, the young adult providing the service, and, most assuredly, you who shared in funding this LWML Mission Grant.

FACEBOOK:
Our LCMS young adults are at work volunteering their time and talents in service to others while sharing the Gospel through the Lutheran Youth Mercy Corp. How can you help? Support them with your mite offerings and prayers. Go to www.lwml.org/mission-grants for additional information.

The Millennial generation value service to others. Our Lutheran young adults are at work caring for God’s people through the Lutheran Youth Mercy Corp. Know someone who might be interested? Find more information at www.lcms.org/young-adult-corps.
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